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From: Alin Stupinean <alinstupinean@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 11:34 AM
To: licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Alcohol License Tacos&Tequila llc 1925 Monroe

Good Morning, 

We were granted the Alcohol license on 1/3/23 meeting and our estimated opening time was
late April. Unfortunately, with lots of delays from contractors our opening date changed to late
August, early September. Please advise how to file for an extension or what would be the next
step. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Alin Stupinean 
Pasqual’s Cantina Taco Truck 
Koki Pizza Truck
Wisconsin Dells 
608 448-9266 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Alin Stupinean 
Pasqual’s Cantina Taco Truck 
Koki Pizza Truck
Wisconsin Dells 
608 448-9266 
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